
4250 O’Shea  

El Paso, TX 79938 

(915)790-4769 

April, 2024 

RED SANDS HEAD START 

NEWSLETTER 
Parent Meeting 

Our next Parent Meeting will be on 

April 10  at 10:30 am  (Virtual) 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

April 1 -   Spring Holiday  

April 3 -   No School for children /staff will be at a training. 

April 8 to April 12  -  Recognition Week for the Secretary and Social Worker. 

April 22 to April 26 - Celebration of the Week of the young child. 

April 26 -  Early Release at 11:30 a.m. 

April 30 -  No School /Parent Teacher Conference 

 

Update Information 

Parents, we ask for your cooperation in keeping  your child’s information current and up to date, such as 

physical, dentals, immunizations, and emergency contacts. For the safety of your child it is very important 

that ONLY those persons that are listed on your emergency contacts are sent to pick up your child as the chil-

dren  WILL NOT  be released to any person who is not in the emergency contact and who does not present 

proper identification.  

NO EXCEPTIONS!! 

Absences 

If your child is going to be absent, please call Mrs. Martinez, Center Clerk to report absences (915) 790-4769 

National Child Abuse Prevention Month 

Remember that Child Abuse Prevention is everybody’s responsibility.  If you know of a child that is being 

abused and/or being neglected please report it to The Child Protective Services at 1-800-252-5400.  Your call 

can make a difference in the life of a child.  


